
Newsletter #80, Month of January, 2010 
  
The Quilters II Newsletter is published weekly during the season, and monthly during the off 
season, unless otherwise decided from time to time.   
 
The purpose of the newsletter is to provide information, in advance of the Monday meeting, to 
reduce the amount of announcements and discussion at the meeting. Submissions for publication 
in the newsletter can be made through the Newsletter Submission form located in the Members 
Only section of the website. 
 
The normal deadline for newsletter submissions is 5 p.m. on the Thursday preceding each 
Monday meeting. The newsletter will then be placed on the website as soon as possible 
thereafter. The next newsletter is anticipated to be published for the week of January 4, 2010. 
 
From the Editor of the Week
 
Activities scheduled in January and February 
Beginning Quilting Class;  Sue Patch & Barb Atwell Jan 6,13,&20th 9-12am 
Kaleidascope Quilt Class;  Vel Peters  Jan 13 & 27th 
Accucutter Workshop;  Jan Tuttle Jan 16 9:30-12  
Aprons;  Joan Kniffen  Jan 20th 1-4 
Intermediate Techniques;  Sue Patch & Barb Atwell Jan. 27th 9-12 
Sweatshirt classes/clinics;  Feb 3rd & 10th 9-12 
Lecture & Demos;  Susie Weaver on Monday Feb. 8th 9:30 -12 
4 Patch Kaleidescope workshop Feb. 13th 9-? 
Fusible Applique Class; Lynn Jensen Feb. 17th 9-12 
Zippy Convertible Tote Bags; Donna Camp Feb. 24th 1-4 
Small Machine Quilting Class;  Carol Monthei  Feb. 27th & March 3rd. 9-12 
 
SIGN UP SHEETS AND MORE INFORMATION IN QUILT ROOM ON MIRROR WALL  OR  CALL 
INSTRUCTOR 
 
Additional classes and workshops will be announced as they become availabe.   Hope to see lots of 
participation and learning!   
 
Submitted by Anne Herman on Dec. 31st, 2009 
 


